
YOU’RE INVITED: 

Newton Community 
Consultation

The Surrey School District, Options Community 
Services, RCMP and other community agencies, are 
hosting a community consultation to help shape a series 
of workshops designed to support the community and 
create safe and caring spaces for youth.

Parents and community members are encouraged to attend this consultation, 
ask questions and share ideas to help develop upcoming community workshops. 

This session is free to attend and is structured as a drop-in—no pre-registration is required. 

Any questions or concerns about these workshops 
can be shared with our Safe Schools Department at 
safe-office@surreyschools.ca.

NEWTON COMMUNITY CONSULTATION 
When: Wednesday, December 14, 5–7 p.m. 
Where: Tamanawis Secondary, 12600 66th Avenue

The initial sessions will be held at Tamanawis Secondary, 
with a goal of expanding them to other schools and 
communities across the district. For more information, 
please visit www.surreyschools.ca. 


